Kilburn Developments Ltd

26™ October 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

RE: Community Liaison - Construction Works at 246-248 Kilburn High Road, London

NWé 2BS Planning Consent: Ref: 2017/3206/P

We write to inform you that following the grant of planning consent under planning ref: 2017/3206/P for
the redevelopment of the site referenced above, construction is due to commence in late 2018 and
complete in summer 2020.

Construction works which are audible will only be carried out between the hours of 08.00 and 18.00
hours Monday to Friday and between the hours of 08.00 hours and 13.00 hours on Saturday. No
construction will be carried out on Sundays, Bank or Public Holidays.

Please raise any comments or queries relating to the project by 23" November 2018 by sending an
email to our project manager.

Please see below contact details for the site Contracts Manager:
Mr. Tulio Novruzov
GPS Projects Ltd
w) 0163-429-9880
Email - tulion @ gpsprojectsltd.co.uk
If you would like the opportunity to meet with a representative of the contractor, please let us know and

we will arrange a time and date to meet. If you have any concerns or questions at any time, please feel
free to contact us.

Yours Faithfully

Bhavna Heaney
On Behalf of Kilburn Developments Ltd

Registered Office: same as above. Registered Number: 10626397



